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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Texas Senators,

I am writing to express my
concern regarding the newly
proposed redistricting map. I
strongly believe that this change
could negatively impact fair
representation for our
communities. The goal of any
redistricting process should be
to ensure that every voter has an
equal voice in our democracy.
However, the new map risks
diluting the influence of certain
communities, potentially
resulting in disproportionate and
less equitable representation.

I urge you to reconsider this
proposal and work toward a
redistricting plan that truly
reflects the diversity and needs
of all Texans.

Thank you for your time and for
considering the impact these
decisions have on our community.

Sincerely,




